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PREAMBLE 
 

Fort Vermillion School Division (FVSD) is situated in diverse rural communities 
across Mackenzie County. The Board Policies that follow are grounded in the 
concept of community values and recognize and respect the diverse values that 
exist within a shared commitment to student success. 

 
To align with the Superintendent/CEO Evaluation Process, Criteria and Timelines, 
with the System Leadership Quality Standard all references throughout the Board 
Policy document are to the Superintendent/CEO. 
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